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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 04-11-10
ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz  Sean Hiller  Liz Alecusan
  Scott Etnyre Randy Eidemiller   
 Stacy Schumacher  Skip Zawodny  Amy Wobser
Vernon Anthony
Brian Comford


Guests:  

Randy Babb

Cory Mulcher and Randy Hess, ADT 

Meeting called to order at 7:34 p.m. by Greg Lutz 

Randy Hess and Cory Mulcher presented a fund-raising opportunity from ADT. Agreed we would look into what a legal agreement to participate would entail.    
.    

Skip Zawodny made a motion to approve minutes from the January 2010 meeting. Motion passed.

· Treasurer’s report:  Shawn Hiller presented the treasurer’s report and stated he is reconciling the balance; Greg Lutz added he is running reports. Scott Entyre made a motion to approve the report. Motion passed.

· Liz Alecusan reported that flyers for pre-K to 8th grade would go to schools on May 8 and that ads would appear in local newspapers two weeks in May and two weeks in June.

· Greg Lutz reminded Vern Anthony to prepare a form for soliciting bids from vendors. Vern will submit at next board meeting.     

· Referee Program: No report. 
· Public Relations: Brian Comford discussed ADT, 4th of July preparations and HOSA Facebook page. 

· Recreation program: Stacy Schumaker reported program is running well; need to drive more people to web site.    

· Junior Academy and Academy: Scott Entyre said program is running well; closed Frank’s park fields and moved to Spindler.  .  

· GOYSL: Skip Zawodny reported other than confusion over field numbers that things were going well. Continued discussion of OCL.   
· TOPS: Vern Anthony reported that 85 children had registered for TOPS.  Volunteers to receive free Crew tickets for May 15 game. 
·  Fields and Facilities: Greg Lutz reported hoping to use Franks in the fall. No update on indoor facility.  
· Camps: Amy Wobser reported Joe King will run girls camps (July 12) and Boys (July 19). Geared to Select players.Camps not sponsored by HOSA.  
· FC:  Randy Eidemiller reported no major issues other than a handful of outstanding trainer contracts.  . 

·  New Business: Revisited refund policy and board agreed there would be no refunds offered.  Liz Alecusan discussed discussed building a league policy question and answer page for the website 
         Motion made to adjourn at 10:07 pm by Vern Anthony and motion passed. 

